Jinder Ubhi

From: elizabeth

Sent: 21 February 2018 13:32
To: Londonplan

Subject: Against London plan

It is impossible to have any more houses built in the Kenley area and especially taking away our Green Belt land, NO WAY should we have to loose that as
its bad enough with all the houses crammed in back gardens over the years | have lived in the area .

The main no way would be the Traffic especially up the top of Kenley not to mention the grid locks that happen on the Brighton Road and Godstone
Road which is so busy all day not to mention the rush hour and then cars short cut through the upper areas such as Hayes Lane which has many very
narrow areas and the amount of traffic now is 100 percent more since | moved inin 1972.

Most of the planning never includes parking spaces for all the cars most families now own and there is no way Hayes Lane or many of the other roads
around can have cars parked outside as the roads are LANES not ROADS so the chances of more accidents are even more likely.

Please stop ruining the lives of the residents who work so hard to keep their area as special as it is

Elizabeth Webster
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